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31st March 2022 
 
 
 
Deputy Holly Cairns TD 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Dublin 2 
 
 
 
PQ /22/10123 
 
“To ask the Minister for Health the number of persons who reported to emergency departments in public 
hospitals with eating disorders in each CHO by month since 1 January 2020; the numbers of these who are 
admitted to hospital; and if he will make a statement on the matter.” 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  
 
Unfortunately, we are not currently in a position to provide the data as requested as this detail is not routinely 
collected at presentation to the Emergency Departments or upon admission to our Hospitals.   
 
I am sorry we could not be of more help at this time.     
 
 

Jacqueline McNulty  

 
Jacqueline McNulty 
General Manager Unscheduled Care 
Acute Operations 


